
CS 2022-09 
 
Draft Recommendation: 
 
“That: 
        

1. Council approve the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment for 
the purpose of defining and regulating Short Term Rentals 
as outlined in Report to Council CSBU 2022-19 by Joel 

Therrien and Beverley Hillier dated April 19, 2022; and 
 

2. the By-law licensing Short Term Rentals be presented to Council 
for three (3) readings.” 

 


